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Date: April 16, 2025 
To: Orange County Public Health Laboratory Clients & Partners   

From: Megan Crumpler, Ph.D., HCLD (ABB) 

Re: Relocation Notification 

______________________________________________________________  

Dear Laboratory Clients & Partners, 
 
Effective Tuesday, May 27, 2025, the Orange County Public Health Laboratory operations will 
be moving to a new address. Please update your records accordingly. 
 
New Address: 
Orange County Public Health Laboratory 
8300 Marine Way, Suite 300 
Irvine, CA 92618 
 
The hours of operation will remain the same: Monday through Friday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to Megan Crumpler (mcrumpler@ochca.com) or Mariam Zhowandai 
(mazhowandai@ochca.com) with any questions. You may also call the lab main line at (714) 
834-8385. 
 
 
 
Key Dates 
 
Friday May 9, 2025 Last day to receive routine specimens at 

current location: 1729 W. 17th 
Tuesday May 13, 2025 Last day results will be reported 
Thursday, May 22, 2025 Last day at current location 
Friday, May 23, 2025 Lab staff at NEW location 
Monday, May 26, 2025 Memorial Day County Holiday – Lab Closed 
Tuesday, May 27, 2025 Resume specimen receiving at NEW location 
May 27, 2025, through June 2, 2025 Resume testing at NEW location 
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